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3 February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Year 11 Practice Mathematics Exams March 2022 
 
As part of your son/daughter’s preparation for the GCSE Mathematics Exam, they will be sitting adjusted 
versions of practice exams in their Mathematics lessons in March. To allow us to continue to revise 
alongside these second set of practice exams, we will be staging these across 3 weeks. 
 
These exams will take place on the following dates: 
 
Paper 1 – Non Calculator – Tuesday 8 and Wednesday 9 March 
 
Paper 2 – Calculator – Wednesday 16 and Thursday 17 March 
 
Paper 3 – Calculator – Tuesday 22 and Wednesday 23 March 
 
The results of these exams will provide students with a more detailed breakdown of the areas they need 
to focus on in the run up to the real GCSE exams. Students should prepare for them as part of their planned 
revision. Mathematics clinic continues to run every night after school between 3.00pm – 4.00pm. Students 
are able to get help with anything they are struggling with, including their practice papers.  
 
Students will need to make sure that they bring the following equipment to all of their Mathematics exams: 
 

● 2 x black pens 
● Ruler 
● Pencil 
● Protractor 
● Compass 
● Rubber 
● Calculator (Paper 2 and 3 only) 

 
Unfortunately, we will be unable to lend any equipment to students, as it is important that they are able to 
remember to bring this themselves. 
 
Access arrangements, including readers and extra time will be offered to all entitled students. 
 
If your son/daughter has been identified as “Pupil Premium” they will be able to use equipment from our 
department, which will be supplied at the start of each exam. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr W Sleeman 
Director of Learning - Maths 

 


